
From: Andrea Telli <atelli@chipublib.org>  
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 3:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Maggie Clemons <mclemons@chipublib.org> 
Subject: Fw: AIA Chicago Design Excellence Awards event Oct. 25 
 

Hi Steve, 
I am late (again) in follow-in up on an event I attended on behalf of CPL. I represented the 
Library at Designight - the AIA's annual Chicago Design Excellence Awards - at Navy Pier on 
October 25. Our beautiful, new West Loop Library was recognized its for interior design by 
Skidmore, Owings & Merrill. We have a nice certificate to frame - but most importantly, we 
have a great library in a previously unserved community! 
Thank you, 
Andrea. 
 
**Stay tuned for notification of an invitation I received to the opening night of Dead Man 
Walking at the Lyric Opera! 
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